
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

NOTICE TO THE 

GENERAL PUBLIC OF TROUTMAN 

 

 

 

 

 

The Town of Troutman’s Elected Officials are invited to attend the Iredell EDC 

Annual Meeting Dinner on Thursday, September 26, 2024 from 5:00 pm – 9:00 

pm at 300 South Center Street, Statesville, North Carolina where a possible quorum 

may be present.   No Council business will be acted upon during this time. 

 

 

 

Kimberly H. Davis, Town Clerk 

Town of Troutman 
 

 

 

 


